
     NYC DOT and MTA-NYCT will implement a Shared Street on University Place between 
     14th St. and 13th St. where pedestrians and cyclists share space with slow-moving vehicles: 
     

•	 Add curb extensions on University Place and 14th at southeast corner and southwest corner,  
and 13th at northwest corner and southeast corner

•	 Add pedestrian space and enhance pedestrian safety at crossing with shorter crosswalks
•	 Reconfigure roadway to slow traffic and allow for local drop-off access
•	 Traffic calming measures with advisory 5MPH speed limit signage
•	 Enhanced accessibility with detectable edge treatments
•	 Expand bikeshare capacity with more Citi Bike docks and create space for additional bike  

parking facilities

Implementation begins in November 

These projects are temporary to address the closure. Treatments that may potentially remain, if any, after the closure will undergo all appropriate reviews.

  What’s Happening Here?

    Expand Bicycle Facilities Enhance Safety 

Create Shared Street  Improve Pedestrian Space

What’s Happening Here?
LTunnel Reconstruction

 UNIVERSITY PLACE SHARED STREET         

 PROPOSED: FLATIRON PLAZA BROADWAY   EXISTING: UNIVERITY PLACE  

For additional information about this project, contact Jennifer Leung at the DOT  
Manhattan Borough Commissioner’s Office at jleung@dot.nyc.gov or 212.839.6210  
or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot. To sign up for DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


